
TOWN OF WHITEFIELD

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Pursuant to NH RSA 7-E:  Community Revitalization Tax Relief Incentive, the Whitefield Selectboard 
will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, August 22, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the town offices located at 56 
Littleton Road, Whitefield, New Hampshire, to review an application that has been submitted for 8 
King Square (Allard Block). 
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